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SENATE COMMITTEE ON NYC EDUCATION TO HOLD HEARING ON SCHOOL GOVERNANCE 

REFORM AND MAYORAL ACCOUNTABILITY 
 
Albany, NY - The Senate Majority announced today that they will hold a public hearing on school governance 
and mayoral control in New York City. Senator John Liu, Chair of the Senate’s NYC Education Committee, 
will lead this hearing, to ensure that legislative activity in 2019 addresses the needs of New York City students.   
 
“Schools are the most important priority of state and local government, and how they are governed and operated 
are of the highest public interest.” Said Senator John Liu, Chair of the Senate's NYC Education Committee. 
“Our hearing seeks to engage all stakeholders in the city to inform the way forward, including any changes that 
should be enacted." 
 
The hearing will be on Friday, March 15th, at 10:00AM, in the Senate Hearing Room, 250 Broadway, 19th 
Floor, New York, NY 10007. 
 
If you would like to testify at the hearing, please RSVP to education@johnliusenate.com. 
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